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Rebecca Birch

From: Ruth Bradbury <ruth.bradbury@yahoo.co.uk>
Sent: 27 May 2021 13:11
To: Licensing
Subject: Planned night club at Summers Quay Staylbridge

I am putting my objections to the plan to granting a licence to open a night club, under the apartment block 
where I have lived, since the opening.  
 
. The noise coming from a night club would make it impossible to sleep in my apartment 304.  
 
. It would impinge on my safety. 
At 70 years old I wouldn't feel safe.  
Which was one of my reasons for living at Summers Quay. The safety is very good at present. 
 
 . We pay £700.00 a month for secure, safe living.  
 
. When people are drunk at 2.00am, our life's could be but in danger.  
 
 
Thanks  
 
RUTH BRADBURY 
 
304 Summers Quay 
 

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android 
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